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26 February 1974

Honorable Howard H. Baker
United States Senate
Wwashington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator Baker:

Mr. Leon Jaworski, Special Prosecutor, Watergate Special
Prosecution Force, Department of Justice, by letter dated 19 February
1974 requested that the original tape of the 22 July 1971 Cushman/Huut
couversation be made available to his office for analysis and presenta~
tion to the Grand Jury. On 22 February 1974 our General Counsel,

Mr. John S. Warner, advised Mr. Jaworski that we had contacted you
regarding his request. '

A I would appreciate it if you would make arrangements with
Mr. Jaworski for delivery of the tape directly to him or, if you prefer,

retura it to us for delivery to him. I am sending a copy of this letter

to Mr. Jaworski for his information.

Sincerely,

George L. Cary
Legislative Counsel
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